
  17th March 2021 

 

 

Nursery - N/A Owls – 98% Year 1 – 97.6% Year 2 – 98.5% Year 3 – 98.5% Year 4 – 

98.7% Year 5 – 99.2% Year 6 – 99.3% Overall: 98.5%  

 

After school clubs- A reminder School Band starts this Monday after school until 

4.30pm for children in years 4,5 and 6. This is free of charge but must be booked in via 

contacting the office.  

 

Wrap Around Care – Reminder Wrap Around Care should be pre-booked on 

ParentMail the week before sessions are required. We are starting to see an increase 

in numbers now all children have returned to school and we have limited spaces. 

Without places being booked we cannot guarantee they can stay. We are aware of an 

issue with ParentMail bookings for Early Birds, unfortunately this cannot be rectified 

for this term, but these spaces will also need to be booked for after the Easter Break.  

 

Allergies – We are updating the allergy register with the new Kitchen Staff, can 

parents of children with allergies please collect a new allergy sheet from the office 

and complete this so that we can ensure all children are given suitable alternatives 

where necessary – Parents will need to complete the new form even if there have 

been no changes.  

 

Dinner Money – Please ensure that your children’s dinner monies are in credit. 

Payments are to be made by ParentMail as we are unfortunately unable to accept 

cash in the office. Any outstanding balances MUST be paid before the 31st March. If 

your account is in debit you should send your child to school with a packed lunch from 

home. Please speak to the office if you require support.  

 

Nursery Balance Bike Session- A reminder for those booked onto the Balance Bike 

session with Bikeability that this runs tomorrow afternoon. The children need to have 

warm, suitable cycling clothing on as this will be outdoors with some gloves and a bike 

helmet.  
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Commendations  

It is always wonderful to celebrate the success of our children in class. This week our 

commendations are for: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking- please ensure you park in a suitable place when dropping children off at 

school- we have had a series of complaints again from local neighbours who cannot 

get off their drive due to parents blocking the path.  

 

Year 6 Hoodies- Next week is the final week to order a Leavers Hoodie. These are £17 

and can be personalised by colour and nickname on sleeve.  

 

Laptops and Ipads- We still have a few outstanding laptops and Ipads that have not 

been returned since remote learning. These devices are used to deliver the ICT 

curriculum in school so please return as soon as possible.  

 

Finally, the children have really impressed us with how well they have all settled back 

into school. Please continue to adhere to Government guidance to ensure that all our 

bubbles can stay open and we can keep everyone safe.  

Thank you for all your support. 

 

 
 

Nursery  Lola T  

Owls  Paddy B  

Year 1  Rebecca P  

Year 2  Sam R  

Year 3  Skyler D  

Year 4  Jessica S  

Year 5  Tanner M  

Year 6  Lacey-Mae E  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


